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DearMs._ 

§L illnuls Qlqurrq 
37-220 GLENN AVENUE 

CAniEDRAL CITY, CAI.JR)RNIA 9'ZZ34 
'IEl..EPHONE (619) 328-2398 

April 20, 1996 

.. 

Fr. Enrique Losada, S8.ce., General Superior, residing in Rome, has 
requested that 1, as Vicar Provincial of the Western Province, contact you. I 

,-received your address and phone number from Monsignor Richard Loomis, . 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles. 

The reason for my letter to you is to request your permission to travel to 
Phoenix to meet with you, or, if you prefer, to talk with you by phone. 

Fundamentally, we of the Congregation of the Sacred Hearts, would like to 
express our sincere regret over what you, when a high school student suffered 
through the actions of one of our members. My visit or phone call to you would be 
for the purpose of verbally expressing this, and to offer you the help, through 
therapy, to recover from this past ~ and for your total well being. 

Also, to set your mind at pe:1Ce. I would want to share with you what steps, 
psychologically and spiritually, Fr. Martin O'Loghlen, SS.CC. bas taken over the 
years and continues now, that preclude any poSSlble recurrence of such conduct 

Hoping to hear from you soon. 

Very;;r:2 . ~t. 
(Fr.) Micbael J.~. 
Pastor, St. Louis Cburch, 
ViQr Pro'vincial of West em Pro\ince 

PS. My home phone is (619) 324-2103. If you \Irish you IDJ.Y CJ..ll and !e:lve a 
message. I will return your call. 


